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Christina M. Elliott, Agent Arena Law Offices, LLC
Competitive Ventures, LLC Atty. Andrew Arena
2712 S 49th St 1110 Old World Third St., Ste 515
Milwaukee, WI 53219 Milwaukee WI 53203-1117

Dear Ms. Elliott and Atty. Arena:

This is to notify you that on December 7, 2010, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's
Common Council that the Class "B" Tavern, Tavern Dance and Video Game Center licenses for the premises at
4014-24 S Howell Ave (“Jerseys Sports Pub & Grill & 4014 Lounge™) be renewed with non renewal of the
extension of premises due to amendment to the licensee’s plan of operation to not permit consumption of beverages
outside of the tavern buildings on the premises’ exterior deck(s), based on neighborhood testimony, License
Division staff testimony and the police report.

On December 13, 2010, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and
recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for the Class "B" Tavermn,
Tavern Dance and Video Game Center licenses in which the Committee recommended that the licenses be renewed
with non renewal of the extension of premises due to amendment to the licensee’s plan of operation to not permit
consumption of beverages outside of the tavern buildings on the premises’ exterior deck(s), based on neighborhood
testimony, License Division staff testimony and the police report.

You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of
December 21, 2010 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200
East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear
personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did appear, and you did
file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were represented by counsel.

On December 21, 2010, the Common Council voted to refer your Class "B" Tavern, Tavern Dance and Video Game
Center licenses for the premises at 4014-24 S Howell Ave (“Jerseys Sports Pub & Grill & 4014 Lounge”) back to
the Licenses Committee for further discussion. You will be noticed as to when your application will be scheduled.

Respegtfully, /

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, W1 53202-3570 ¢ Phone (414) 286-2221 ¢ Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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Saprina Johnson
4919 W Medford Ave

Milwaukee, WI 53216

Dear Ms. Johnson:

This is to notify you that on December 7, 2010, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class "B" Tavemn license for the premises at
2979 N 8 Street (“Champs Clubhouse”) be renewed with a 20 day suspension based upon items
#9, 11 and 12 of the police report and neighborhood testimony.

On December 13, 2010, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your
renewal application for a Class "B" Tavem license in which the Committee recommended that
the license be renewed with a 20 day suspension based upon items #9, 11 and 12 of the police
report and neighborhood testimony. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common
Council would consider the matter at its meeting of December 21, 2010 commencing at 9:00
a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street,
Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear
personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did
not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You
were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted
the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew the Class "B" Tavern license with a 20
day suspension based upon items #9, 11 and 12 of the police report and neighborhood testimony.

Said suspension is to be in effect from the date of Common Council action on December 21,

2010 until midnight, January 9, 2011.
~Respeactfully,
b 00 Olionbo ™

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

City Hall * Room 205 ¢ 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, Wi 53202-3570 ¢ Phone (414) 286-2221 ¢ Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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Kanisha T. King-Gray
P.O. Box 1724
Brookfield, WI 53008

Dear Ms. King-Gray:

This is to notify you that on December 2, 2010, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Amusement
(Cabaret/Nightclub) licenses for the premises at 2579 N Teutonia Ave (“Club Passion”) be
renewed with a 25 day suspension based on items #4-13, excluding item #7, of the police report.

On December 3, 2010, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your
renewal application for a Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Amusement (Cabaret/Nightclub) licenses
in which the Committee recommended that the license be renewed with a 25 day suspension.
You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its
meeting of December 21, 2010 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on
the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of
your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the
Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, and you did not file written
objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted
the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew the Class "B" Tavern and Tavern
Amusement (Cabaret/Nightclub) licenses with a 25 day suspension based on items #4-13,
excluding item #7, of the police report

Said suspension is to be in effect from 12:01 a.m., January 1, 2011 until midnight, January 25,

2011.
@ctfully,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, Wi 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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December 21, 2010

John F. Dodd
6910 W Bluemound Rd
Wauwatosa, WI 53213

Dear Mr. Dodd:

This is to notify you that on December 2, 2010, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class "D" Bartender license be renewed
with a 10 day suspension based upon item #2 of the police report.

On December 3, 2010, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your
renewal application for a Class "D" Bartender license in which the Committee recommended that
the license be renewed with a 10 day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee
Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of December 21, 2010 commencing
at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells
Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to
appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place
you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses
Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted
the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew the Class "D" Bartender license with a
10 day suspension based upon the police report.

Said suspension is to be in effect from 12:01 a.m. on January 1, 2011 until midnight, January 10,
2011.

esp tfully,

2 0.0 Lol

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

City Hall * Room 205 ¢ 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, WI 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 ¢ Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.govi/cityclerk
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December 21, 2010

Aaron M. Fleischmann
2485 N Oakland Ave
Milwaukee, WI 53211

Dear Mr. Fleischmann:

This is to notify you that on December 2, 2010, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class "D" Bartender license be renewed
with a 20 day suspension based upon the police report.

On December 3, 2010, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your
renewal application for a Class "D" Bartender license in which the Committee recommended that
the license be renewed with a 20 day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee
Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of December 21, 2010 commencing
at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells
Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to
appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place
you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses
Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted
the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew the Class "D" Bartender license with a
20 day suspension based upon the police report.

Said suspension is to be in effect from 12:01 a.m. midnight on January 1, 2011 until midnight,
January 20, 2011.

espectfully,

6l 0L waw

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street » Milwaukee, W1 53202-3570 ¢ Phone (41 4) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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December 21, 2010

Fred D. Miller, Jr.,
4041 N 13th St
Milwaukee, WI 53209

Dear Mr. Miller, Jr:

This is to notify you that on December 2, 2010, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class "D" Bartender license be renewed
with a 20 day suspension based upon the police report.

On December 3, 2010, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your
renewal application for a Class "D" Bartender license in which the Committee recommended that
the license be renewed with a 20 day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee
Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of December 21, 2010 commencing
at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells
Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to
appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place
you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses
Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted
the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew the Class "D" Bartender license with a
20 day suspension based upon the police report.

Said suspension is to be in effect from 12:01 a.m. on January 1, 2011 until midnight, January 20,
2011.

tfully,

@W@@Qbﬁ/w

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

City Hall * Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, W| 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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December 21, 2010

Susan M. Morgese
4702 W Cleveland Ave #8
Milwaukee, WI 53219

Dear Ms. Morgese:

This is to notify you that on December 2, 2010, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class "D" Bartender license be renewed
with a 20 day suspension based upon the police report.

On December 3, 2010, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your
renewal application for a Class "D" Bartender license in which the Committee recommended that
the license be renewed with a 20 day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee
Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of December 21, 2010 commencing
at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells
Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to
appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place
you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses
Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted
the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew the Class "D" Bartender license with a
20 day suspension based upon the police report.

Said suspension is to be in effect from 12:01 a.m. on January 1, 2011 until midnight, January 20,
2011.

ctfully, /
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RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 ¢ 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, W1 53202-3570 ¢ Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks ® Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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December 21, 2010

Tasha M. Weatherall
5287 N 67th St
Milwaukee, WI 53218

Dear Ms. Weatherall:

This is to notify you that on December 2, 2010, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class "D" Bartender license be renewed
with a 20 day suspension based upon the police report.

On December 3, 2010, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your
renewal application for a Class "D" Bartender license in which the Committee recommended that
the license be renewed with a 20 day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee
Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of December 21, 2010 commencing
at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells
Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to
appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place
you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses
Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted
the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew the Class "D" Bartender license with a
20 day suspension based upon the police report.

Said suspension is to be in effect from 12:01 a.m. on January 1, 2011 until midnight, January 20,

2011.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 ¢ 200 East Wells Street ¢ Milwaukee, W1 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks ¢ Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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December 21, 2010

Carrie A. Wisniewski
324 W Mineral St
Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Ms. Wisniewski:

This is to notify you that on December 2, 2010, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class "D" Bartender license be renewed
with a 20 day suspension based upon the police report.

On December 3, 2010, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your
renewal application for a Class "D" Bartender license in which the Committee recommended that
the license be renewed with a 20 day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee
Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of December 21, 2010 commencing
at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells
Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to
appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place
you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses
Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted
the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew the Class "D" Bartender license with a
20 day suspension based upon the police report.

Said suspension is to be in effect from 12:01 a.m. on January 1, 2011 until midnight, January 20,

2011.
¢ Respectfully,
v\m

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

City Halt » Room 205 ¢ 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, WI 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



